Dear VValued Customer,

We are pleased to announce that we are transitioning to an improved billing system to enhance
your service experience. This transition is aimed at providing you with more efficient billing
processes, better account management, and enhanced features.

What to Expect:

o Detailed and clear billing statements
e Improved online account access
o Faster resolution of billing inquiries

The transition will take effect on [Insert Date]. During this time, we assure you that our
customer support team is readily available to assist you with any questions or concerns.

Contact Us:

For further assistance, please reach out to our customer service at [Insert Phone Number] or
[Insert Email Address].

Thank you for your continued support as we make this transition to better serve you.
Sincerely,

[Your Company Name]
Customer Service Team



